
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because my child is a minor and unable to give informed consent and I, the 
parent, would be denied it also. Government has no business in my child's medical health. Offer 
programs without asking questions and keeping personal information. 
 
Regards,  
Shila Helmer  
3307 N Union St 
La Grande, OR 97850  
 


